
SPRING CRAFTS and BOOK FESTIVAL 
Forrest Burdette Memorial United Methodist Church 

2848 Putnam Avenue     Hurricane, WV 25526      
Saturday, April 4, 2020 
 9:00 a.m.  to  2:00 p.m. 

 
 

NAME ______________________________________________________________________________  
 
ADDRESS _____________________________________ CITY/ZIP ________________________________  
 
PHONE (Home) _____________________CELL __________________EMAIL _______________________  
 
TYPE OF CRAFT _______________________________________________________________________  
 
NUMBER OF BOOTH SPACES____________________________$20.00 per space, approximately (10x10) 
 
NEED ELECTRICAL OUTLET ($3.00 extra) ___________________________________________________  
 
NEED BACK WALL SPACE (Available, first come, first serve)_____________________________________  
 
SET-UP FRIDAY (4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.)__________SATURDAY (7:30 a.m. to 8:30 a.m.) ______________  
 
OTHER SPECIAL CONDITIONS REQUESTED __________________________________________________  
 
 ___________________________________________________________________________________  
 
 ___________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Please return your reservation application with check made to:  Jane Saunders 
United Methodist Women 

                                                         2848 Putnam Avenue 
                                                             Hurricane, WV 25526 
 

Questions?  Call 304-397-6093 or email jane.saunders1047@gmail.com 
 
All crafters will supply their own tables. Two chairs will be provided for each booth space. An 
additional chair may be requested, if needed. The United Methodist Women will have hot dogs, 
drinks, baked goods, candy, and other goodies available. There will also be a book sale! 
 
The crafts/vendors will be located in the new gym/Family Life Center. The Easter eggs, food, 
and books will be in the fellowship hall. To insure a space, please complete your application 
promptly. Consider your check as your receipt and confirmation that you have a booth space 
in the exhibit. You will be contacted if there is a question about your application, if you are 
selling a duplicate named product, or if the Festival is completely booked. To make 
application by email, please call me with your email address. 


